
Preparation of SPMI Form Meetings

On Saturday, July 19th, 2014 from 08:00 am to 08:00 pm at IPB International Convention
Center, Department of Biology held a meeting to prepared a Internal Quality Assurance
Standards (SPMI) documents. Beginning in 2014, IPB applied SPMI system for
Postgraduate program, after several years it just applied for Bachelor program. Department
of Biology had to prepared seven sets of SPMI documents because it has 1 Bachelor
program and 6 Graduate programs. IPB had been  accredited A as an institution and the
entire study programs at the Department of Biology also had been accredited A by BAN
PT. SPMI was expected to be the driving force to maintained this achievement and
improving the quality of implementation of academic activities in IPB. (Hirmas FP,
translator)


